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I support this bill.  I would also like it to apply to the OHSU primate research center.  I 

do not want my tax dollars, or anyone else's, to allow cruel experiments on dogs, 

cats, or monkeys that do not advance scientific knowledge.  Listen to the words of Dr. 

Jane Goodall on her recent visit to the primate research center.  This bill is also 

supported by our governor, and most likely has bipartisan support.  Oregonians have 

been trying to shut down the primate center for 30 years.  Let's take this opportunity 

to get it done. 


